
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 2 Parent Planner: Autumn 1 Week 5 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is Dragons. 

English This week the punctuation police are in town! They are 

looking for criminal offences with our capital letters and 

full stops. Over the next week we will be recapping how 

and when to use capital letters and full stops and 
correcting work which hasn’t shown any.  Later in the 
week we will be learning about proper nouns and when 

we need capital letters for them.  

Mathematics In maths this week we are learning how to add a one 
digit number to a 2 digit number. We will start by doing 
number sentences on a bead string before moving onto 

doing it on a number track (similar to number line). 
Later in the week we will be learning to solve problems 

involving length and quantity.  

Topic This week in Topic we will be starting to look at 

different habitats from around the world and identify 
some animals that have adapted to survive to their 

habitat.  

Art In art we will be sketching and labelling a hydra 

dragon to go with our non-chronological report for 
professor Kent.  

 
The children in Year 2 have now started the Cracking Times Tables scheme. Every 

Monday they will have three minutes to answer times table questions. Each child 

should know exactly which tables they need to practise at home during the week. Help 
at home with this will enable them to be successful. 

 

Please support your child by encouraging them to read at home every night.  It is 
extremely important to ask them lots of questions and ensure they understand the 

meanings of unfamiliar words. Please record this in their record books that are 
collected in every day.  

 

If you have any questions about how to help your child with their learning please see 
your child’s teacher.  

Best wishes, 

Mrs Kennedy and Mrs Bentley.  


